
All Branch Mail Out #28 

Date: April 16, 2021

TO: NS/NU Branches    
NS/NU Executive Council     
NS/NU Zone Commanders     
NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff

From: Comrade Marion Fryday-Cook 
President 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject: In Memory of RCMP Officer Frank Deschenes 

Message: Comrades:  On September 12, 2017 RCMP Officer Frank 
Deschenes of Nova Scotia was struck and killed while 
stopping to assist a stranded motorist. He was 35.  In his 
memory the annual Frank Deschenes Memorial Golf 
Tournament was established in 2019. All proceeds raised are 
donated to NS/NU Command Benevolent Fund in support of 
Veterans in need.  This year’s event will take place at the 
Amherst Golf Club on June 12th.  Teams must be registered 
by May 12th.  The poster attached/enclosed provides 
details.  I ask please that all recipients of this branch mailing 
give this information and the attached/enclosed poster 
widest distribution. Let’s as Legion Members do our very 
best to support the success of this memorial event in honour 
of Veteran Frank Deschenes. 
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